
As we near the close of another year, we want to take a moment to thank you on behalf
of the children whose lives are forever changed because of your partnership with
Compassion.

Through your generosity and commitment, 150 children are experiencing the love of
Christ through sponsorship. Because of your support, they have received essential care
—nutrition, education, and discipleship—that gives them hope in the future God has
prepared for them.

This isn’t just about meeting physical needs—it’s about eternal transformation. Your
partnership is equipping children to know their worth in Christ and grow into leaders
who can impact their communities for generations to come.

On the next page, we’ve included some photos and prayer updates from the
Compassion center that you’ve so generously partnered with. Thank you for being the
hands and feet of Jesus to these children. Your faithfulness is making an eternal
difference, and we are grateful to walk alongside you in this mission.

Thank You Our Savior Lutheran Church!



Children and youth have been
bonding over games and activities.
These lighthearted moments don’t
just help children and teenagers
build social skills — they also help
them heal from the wounds of
poverty and claim the wholeness
that Christ promises.

Three ways to
pray for our
community and
the children we
serve.

Pray that the Lord provides the
necessary resources to
continue with the children's
ministry in our community.
Pray that participants accept
Christ and become followers of
Jesus, proclaiming the good
news of Salvation to their
families and friends.
Pray that our staff is united and
committed in our work to know,
love and protect children.

Recent
highlights from
Nicaragua:

Thank you for partnering with
Compassion in 2024.


